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Dear Parents / Guardians: 
 
Our 4th grade classes are about to learn an important lesson about basic hygiene and 
reproductive system education. The students will be receiving an informational packet. 
 
This education program is called “Just Around the Corner” and is based on national research and 
consultation with school nurses, health educators, parents and medical professionals.  We will 
be going over the lesson in the Fall.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
McLouth Elementary staff  
 
 
 
 
 
 


